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Ramp Closure Planned In St. Joseph
(KAIR)--The Missouri Department of Transportation is warning motorists traveling through St.
Joseph of a ramp closure that could disrupt traffic.

MDOT says that a bridge maintenance project will close the ramp from westbound U.S. Highway 36
to southbound Interstate 29 from 8:00am to 3:30pm Tuesday and Wednesday.  Motorists will need to
use an alternate route during these times.
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